
This email is in objection to the proposed building of a Crematorium at Firs Farm Green 
Space.

There is not much green space left in our borough and even fewer safe places for our 
children to play and be active.

The council have introduced LTNs to get people to be more active and help the 
environment, whilst at the same time planning to build on the safe green spaces which 
enable people to safely exercise, play games, cycle bikes etc.


